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Blue Star Recyclers GENRL-202366815-03 

 

Original Agreement: GENRL-201951192-03 

 

Overview:  

Blue Star Recyclers is under contract to provide electronic recycling services citywide, including Denver International 

Airport. The current contract is set to expire on August 31, 2023, with a maximum contract amount of $450,000. The 

General Services Contracts Office is requesting a formal amendment extend the contract term to August 14, 2024, and 

increase the contract maximum from $450,000 to $975,000.  

The first amendment to the original agreement was executed on February 8, 2022, to extend the contract term from 

August 15, 2019, to August 31, 2023, and increased the contract maximum from $350,000 to $450,000.  

The second amendment to the original agreement was executed on August 26, 2022, to amend the agreement to include 

American Rescue Plan Act language in response to the public health emergency response to the COVID-19 pandemic.  

With the addition of the of the American Recue Plan Act language funding, this resulted in an increase in the use of this 

contract as well as additional spending, resulting in a need for additional funding. With the increased need of recycling 

employee issued desktops and PC replacement, increased participation in the city’s residential electronic recycling 

program, and the construction and refresh of the Great Hall at Denver International Airport, the need to increase the 

contract maximum of $525,000 will allow the City and County of Denver to continue utilizing this contract through the 

end date of August 14, 2024.      

 


